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October 19, 2021

Sent on behalf of Todd Coles, City Clerk

Amber LaPointe
Manager of Legislative Services/City Clerk
City of Port Colborne
66 Charlotte St.
Port Colborne, ON   L3K 3C8

Dear Amber LaPointe:

RE:    ENDORSING NATIONAL TEEN DRIVER SAFETY WEEK AND

REQUESTING THE MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION TO REVIEW
MEASURES IMPACTING NEWLY LICENSED DRIVERS

Linked for your information is Item 32, Report No. 39, of the Committee of the Whole
regarding the above-noted matter, which was adopted without amendment by the
Council of the City of Vaughan at its meeting of September 27, 2021.

I draw your attention to the Resolution recommendation, as follows:

3. That the City Clerk forward a copy of this resolution to the Premier, the Minister
of Transportation, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, all
municipalities in Ontario, the York Regional Police, the Ontario Safety League,
the Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police, and Parachute.

If the above link does not work, please refer to the following Post-Agenda page, and
locate the item accordingly.

For your information, the resolution previously submitted by Councillor Sandra Yeung
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Racco regarding “RAISING THE LEGAL AGE FOR A LICENSED DRIVER FROM 16
TO 18” in June 2021 was deferred to the Committee of the Whole meeting in
September.   At its meeting of September 27, 2021, Council resolved to receive the
resolution and no further action be taken.

To assist us in responding to inquiries, please quote the item and report number.

For inquiries, please reply to clerks@vaughan.ca.

Sincerely,

Todd Coles
City Clerk
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